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Dear uranium pushers 
 
The mafia in America were caught dumping drums of dioxin and other toxin in 
built up areas by driving around in tankers with the exit tap turned on to open 
in the seventies and eighties and it is probably on going as it is a covert 
activity. 
 
How can you be sure that the Chinese are not dumping the waste from their 
reactors in rivers and oceans. They could easily be dumping it in the ocean. 
We in Australia can do without nuclear power. This government is not telling 
the people the truth. They have stacked the deck with this commission and all 
other research into the nuclear industry. 
 
It is tantamount to using a marked deck of cards. They are profit mad and lazy 
unimaginative swine. If we force them to go organic renewable and 
sustainable energy now as they will have to inevitably anyway and why not 
start now before global warming finishes us all. I fear that these people in 
Canberra have conceded to doomsday. 
 
While I see a new age with marijuana law reform, hemp forests and hemp 
industries they stick their heads in the sand of ignorance and denial. Wake up 
Australia we can be the bench mark and standard bearers for the rest of the 
world. We are already half way to a pacifist neutral republic. Why not go all 
the way? 
 
We are poisoning the Great Artisan Basin that will be vital in the future to sell 
uranium that profits the share market jockeys. They are fools in Canberra 
because they don't care. They are interested in protecting their 
superannuation and not guaranteeing the water supply and water purity for 
the future. Just because you can't see radiation doesn't mean that it is not 
causing cancer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Norman Alan Benzley 


